
Big Lunch – Great Fun! 
 
A sunny Sunday in June saw the return of the Manor Park and Hempstead 
Fields Residents’ Association’s ‘Big Lunch’ – the annual open picnic arranged 
by this community focussed association and held on the Rugby Club’s field. 
 
With all the activities provided free of charge, youngsters had a great time 
laughing at Punch and Judy, enjoying the bouncy castle, having their faces 
painted and even splatting the rat! 
 
The sportier children took penalties trying to ‘beat the goalie’ and attempted 
conversion kicks over the rugby posts. Dog lovers entered the Fun Dog Show. 
	
  
The results of an art competition organised with Manor Primary were also 
announced at the event. 
  
Nearly £200 was raised for Demelza Hospice Care for Children 
	
  


